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It just doesn't make any sense. An area that the world recognises as significant must be protected. There 

is no other option. We risk another loss of species, the beautiful Regent Honeyeater and we once again 

shamefully disregard our first people's connection to the land. The flood mitigation argument isn't even 

logical, give that there are other catchments contributing to the flooding of this area anyway. 




